
 

2022 - A New Year with New 
Opportunities and Challenges! 

At the end of January, 2022, the “pause” on 
Federal Student Loan repayment ends and 

borrowers will resume making monthly 
payments they haven’t made for 23 

months. But 2022 promises new hope for 
hundreds of thousands of NEA Members 

paying on Federal Student Loans. 
  

In just one year, the Biden Administration has forgiven over $12.5 BILLION of 
student loans for more than 640,000 borrowers and has streamlined the process 

for new borrowers.  For you, there may be a ONCE-IN-A-LIFETIME option to 
achieve relief under the Temporary Expanded Public Service Loan Forgiveness 

Program (TEPSLF) but YOU MUST ACT BEFORE OCT. 31, 2022 to take advantage. 

NEA Member Benefits will share more information about this throughout January.  
To learn more, simply use this ZOOM link to join any (or all) of the 10 ZOOM 
sessions below, each scheduled for one hour:   
 

https://neamb.zoom.us/j/86545442216?pwd=NVhaUG1sT0dHTjU3eDA2NXVnO
Vd2UT09.  If prompted, meeting ID is 865 4544 2216 and the passcode is 607541. 
 

Jan. 4 from 5:00 – 6:00 p.m. EASTERN TIME 
 

Jan. 5 from 7:00 – 8:00 A.M. EASTERN TIME and repeated from 7:00 – 8:00 A.M. 
CENTRAL TIME. 
 

Jan. 12 from 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. EASTERN TIME 
 

Jan. 13 from 7:00 – 8:00 A.M. EASTERN TIME and repeated from 7:00 – 8:00 A.M. 
CENTRAL TIME. 
 

Jan. 18 from 5:00 – 6:00 p.m. EASTERN TIME 
 

Jan. 19 from 6:00 – 7:00 p.m. EASTERN TIME 
 

Jan. 22 (SATURDAY) from 1:00 – 2:00 p.m. EASTERN TIME 
 

Jan. 26 from 5:00 – 6:00 p.m. EASTERN TIME 
 

Join us; what you learn may be LIFE CHANGING! 
 

 


